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Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We know how to keep calm and deal with difficult situations. 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

This week we have had an exciting and busy week in LKG.  We have been thinking about how to be a 
good friend, and the children have been playing beautifully together.  One group of children really 
enjoyed building a Lego tower.  We tried hard to make it as tall as possible but it kept falling down!!  We 
experimented with how to make it more stable.  We then took some photos of the finished building and 
sent them to Form IV, who commented on the pictures and have decided LKG is full of budding 
architects and builders! 
 

The children have demonstrated good listening skills this week.  We read a story, ‘The Winter Bear’, 
discussed what was happening and encouraged the children to answer a variety of questions about the 
story.  Next week we will continue to think about winter and how animals in the UK cope with the cold 
weather. 
 

The children also listened very carefully to my story about rescuing an abandoned cockerel.  They were 
very keen to know all about it and what was going to happen to him.  The children had the chance to 
meet the cockerel as I am taking him to a lady I know who rescues poultry, and he came to school on 
Friday morning en route to his new home.  As we found him in Grassington, (and I am a big fan of ‘All 
Creatures Great and Small’), we have called him Siegfried! 
 

In games this week, the children demonstrated their skipping skills, we worked on throwing and 
catching a small ball and the children enjoyed another game of dodge ball. 
 
Homework is set on Seesaw.  Please continue to add pictures as the children are thoroughly enjoying 
sharing their news with the class. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
From the LKG team, 
Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough 
 

Dates for your diary: 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

February  

                    w/c 5  Children’s Mental Health Week 

Thurs 8 Remove Class assembly – Chinese New Year 

Fri 9 School Closes for Half Term – Drama and HAC as normal 

 

 


